TOWN OF WEST SENECA

TOWN SUPERVISOR
Gary A. Dickson

TOWN COUNCIL
Robert J. Breidenstein
Joseph J. Cantafio

. . Susan K. Kims
Engineering Department , Jeffrey A. Piekarec

TO: Honorable Town Board

FROM: Steven Tanner
Town Engineer P.E.

DATE:  April 1,2022

RE: Approval of Phase 5 Post Construction Monitoring Contract

Honorable Board Members,

Please approve a contract with GHD (Professional Engineering Service) for the phase 5 post
construction monitoring and report as required by the current town consent order relative to
the Town's sewer system in the amount of $35,000. The work includes monitoring flows in the
phase 5 work area for a period of 3 months and then providing a report, in accordance with
DEC requirements, that indicates the effectiveness, or lack thereof, of the lining work
completed in the phase 5 area of sewer lining when compared to the original inflow and
infiltration report that was completed in 2010. We solicited proposals from several firms,
however only 2 proposals were received. Based on the scoring of the reports that was
completed by Steve Tanner, Ron Pfeil and Mark Hummell, GHD scored the highest and this
price was negotiated with them. This project will be paid for with proceeds remaining from the
bonding for sewer districts 5, 13 and 20.

Very truly yours,

Steven R. Tanner, P.E.
Town Engineer



